
 
Assessment Committee  
Harry S Truman College  

Chair – Jen Asimow  
Vice-Chair – Maeve Massini  

Secretary/Archivist - Katie Ediger  
  

Agenda for December 8, 2022  
2-3PM 

_______________________________________________________ 
Present: Rahm Almarzah, Katie Ediger, Andrew Kerr, Madi Johnson, Maeve Masini, 
Harry Sdralis, Ana King, Joshua Garcia-Jones, Brndon Bumstead, Kimberly Dismuke, 
Jesus Santoyo, Cheryl Gist-Williams   
 
1) Call to order  
 
2) Review of and Approval of Minutes from November 10, 2022. Minutes approved.  
 
3) Chair's Updates: Jen Asimow  

a. Meeting with VP Gordon-Allen – Special Assignments, Committee 
Membership, FDW. Met with Dean Alkarmi. Shared the newsletter and the 
Cultural Responsiveness Report with him.  

b. The fall 2022 Newsletter is complete and has been sent out. 
c. Approval of the Cultural Responsiveness Report (12 yeas, 0 nays, 1 

abstention). Presented briefly at the Chairs meeting on Tuesday. Asked if we 
could put copies of the at-a-glance around the building.    

d. Meeting schedule for the spring 1/26, 2/9, 2/23, 3/9. 3/23, 4/27, 5/9 
e. Representation on Assessment Committee: Maggie Ayala will be 

representing Social and Behavioral Sciences for the Spring semester.  

 
4) General Education Updates/Report: Brandon and Jen 

a. Plan for FDW. Monday of FDW will be in-person. Jen will present for 1 hour. 
Potentially looking at Cultural Responsiveness report. On Tuesday of FDW the 
committee members will have 3 hours where we will be assessing the samples. There 
will be a norming session.  

b. Norming/assessing 



c. Looking for volunteers/: Ana, Harry, Maeve, Andrew, Madi, Katie, Scott, 
Kimberly all expressed interest. We’ll share more information about the session once it 
is available.   

d. General Education Preparation for Goal #2 – Inquiry and Analysis 
Can we write our own assessment?  Take a look at this. Let’s discuss. Does it 

make sense to test students on these skills, rather than looking at artifacts that are 
created naturally? There was a lot of work put in the last time this goal was assessed, 
but the wasn’t really anything gained. Many schools are moving away from this goal and 
moving towards quantitative and qualitative analysis. Many schools are also moving 
away from Gen Ed outcomes and going to institutional outcomes.  
  
5) AOB 

 
Wishing you all a Happy and Healthy and Restorative Winter Break. 
 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/_#/apps/d7958adf-f419-46fa-941b-1b946497ef84/sections/MyNotebook
https://cccedu.sharepoint.com/sites/TrumanAssessment-GenEdWorkingChannel/_layouts/15/Doc.aspx?sourcedoc=%7BDECA1A2E-E642-4E58-A6FE-12BB1B13FDDB%7D&file=Possible%20Assessment%20for%20I%20and%20A.docx&action=default&mobileredirect=true

